
 Be in the Official 
Count—Your 
Participation Matters! 

   
 Our Last Monthly 

Meeting for the 
2018-19 School Year 
will be held on 

  May 6, 2019. 
 

 The May meeting will 
feature a presentation 
on etiquette with a 
special guest, as we 
are preparing for our 
End of the Year 
Awards Dinner and 
Spring Induction.  All 
students in 
attendance at the May 
6th meeting will have 
complimentary tickets 
for the Dinner as well.  
 

 Get Free Dinner 
Tickets 
 
 


